
REPUBLICOF THE PHILIPPINES
Department of Budget and Management

Malacanang, Manila

CIRCULAR LETTER
,

NO. ,2010-7
D,ate: O.c.tober" 1, 2010

FOR Senate of the Philippines
House of Representatives
Local Government Units

and Others Concerned

SUBJECT: Disclaiming Issuance of Authority to Expedite Release of
Funds'

1.0 It has come to our attention that there have been individuals who touch

. base with certain gQvernment officials representing themselves as staff of
the undersigned and claiming that they can facilitate the' release of funds
with certain conditions.

.2.0 Please be advised that the Department of Budget and Management does
not authorize any person to expedite fund releases for whatever purpose.

3.0 Should you receive calls from people who are allegedly. DBM personnel
posing as "middle men" or have been reached by individuals or groups
claiming to have "contacts inside DBM", please'relay pertinent information
to the Office of the Secretary at (02) 735-4847 and (02) 490-1000 local
2302. . I .

4.0 For information and guidance.
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FLORENCIOB. ABAD

Secretary


